
 

 

PURCHASING SUMMARY 
November 30, 2017 

City of Maricopa 
Purchasing Office 

 
Fire Department 

Facility Improvements 
ASU 2015-16000 Contract 

 
 
In accordance with the City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 3-223, Cooperative 
Purchasing, it is recommended that the ASU 2015-16000 Contract be utilized for the upcoming 
facility improvements for the Fire Department. 
 
The City of Maricopa’s Fire Department has reviewed the specifications and worked with the 
Purchasing Staff to research a cooperative contract for the purchase.  It was determined that 
utilizing the cooperative contract provided by ASU 2015-16000 was the best option. This contract 
was competitively solicited and awarded to FCI Constructors, Inc. effective 8-1-2015  and runs 
through 7-31-2018.   
 
Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Staff, and utilizing the favorable 
pricing obtained, it is recommended that the purchase be awarded to FCI Constructors, Inc.             
 
This project not to exceed (NTE) $280,000. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  

 
_______________________________ 
Kathleen M. Shipman  
Purchasing Manager 
November 30, 2017 
 


